
  

UES REVIEW MEETING 

HONOLULU - On Thursday, November 14, 2024, the UES (USAG-KA Environmental 

Standards) Review Meeting concluded. Between Tuesday, November 12th and Thursday, 

November 14th, the UES Appropriate Agencies adopted twenty-one (21) new modifications to 

the United States Army Garrison's Environmental Standards (UES) technical document. They 

withdrew/rejected four (4) proposed editions and deferred six (6) new editions to be ready by 

March 2025. The UES Appropriate Agencies consists of the US EPA (Environmental Protection 

Agency), RMI EPA, US FWS (Fish and Wildlife Service), US NMFS (National Marine Fisheries 

Service), and the US ACE (Army Corps of Engineers). 

 
Halfway through the agenda on the first day. Photo credit: CHPO. 

 



  

 
The RMI EPA and group held an early briefing on the first day of the UES Review Meeting. Photo credit: CHPO. 

 

 
The RMI EPA and group held an early briefing on the first day of the UES Review Meeting. Photo credit: CHPO. 



  

 

 
Wrapping up last items on the agenda. Photo credit: CHPO. 

 

 
Group photo after the conclusion of the UES review meeting. Pictured L-R: Wilbert Alik (SHPO Officer), Gustavo Aljure (USAGKA 

Environmental Services Manager), Patrick Chauvey (USAGKA Environmental Engineer). Photo credits: CHPO. 

 
 


